Monday, June 11, 2018

In Second Floor Conference Room at 7:00 P.M.

All members were present.  

Also in attendance was:  Solicitor DeSimone & Brad Ward.

Participating in the discussion was:  Special Master John Dorsey.

Subject matter discussed was:  Discussion regarding 719 River Street.

· Four (4) bids were solicited for demolition.
· Possible grant application - 80/10 reimbursement program (DEM).
· Cost for demolition approx. $200,000 with inclusion of mastership costs.
· Grant application due by June 29th, would like letter of Council support with selling stipulations.

Upon motion of Councilman Cournoyer seconded by Councilman Fagnant it is voted that the meeting be and it is hereby adjourned at 8:00
 P.M.

Attest:					Christina Harmon-Duarte			City Clerk    

